Dear City of Hartford,

The Greater Hartford Area Chamber of Commerce and
the Hartford Strawberry Festival Committee would
like to thank you for your cooperation in the 2024
Hartford Strawberry Festival. We couldn’t have done
it without your help. You helped make our fiome town

festival a great success!

Sincerely,
Patty Schroeder
Hartford Strawberry Festival
Coordinator




